
 1 

Remembering The Past/ 
Inspiring The Future 

Vol  30      No. 9                                                             September 2021 
WWW11 - 2019 

PREZ SEZ             President John Couch 

    Summer activity at 

the museum remains 

strong, with visitors        

increasing and hall     

rentals consistently 

booked. It’s a great 

time to spend some 

time at the museum 

and experience all that     

is going on. One of the things that’s critical 

for our museum to function effectively, is 

funding. This is a perfect time to give a shout 

out to Cindy Bergin, whose diligence as  

Treasurer has scored over $174,000 in       

various grants.  Thank you Cindy for all your 

efforts!  Please continue to encourage people 

you know to check us out and maybe put 

some of their time and talent toward          

volunteering with us.  Have a great summer 

everyone!  —John                                                      

Monthly Dinner/Meeting     
Wednesday, September 1,  2021 
5:30 Social  — 6:30 Dinner  $20.00 
George Marrett Presents 

MENU 
ROAST BEEF 

MASHED POTATOES 

MIXED VEGETABLES 

SALAD 

DESSERT 

George Marrett Presents PETER LAW ... 

World-Renowned Engineer to the Reno 
Unlimited Air Racers, known to  every 
owner/pilot/crew who ever created ma-
chines like Sherman Smoot’s Czech Mate! 

EAGLE 
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ANOTHER NICE DISPATCH 
FROM EWM TREASURER   
CINDY BERGIN RE:  ($) NEW FUNDS: 
Shuttered Venue Operators Grant (SVOG) comes 
through from Small Business Administration          
for $77.48k!!  Recall the 3-month Shutdown?          
Thanks to Cindy Bergin and anyone else who 
helped track these funds down.  Google it up 
and read how and why EWM is eligible for this 
Grant.     MVP stuff indeed!                 That Is All 

NOW HEAR THIS 

A donor recently brought in this keen collection 
of airplane models representing WWII through 
Gulf War eras. The museum has a vast array of 
models in various scale, but we just can’t resist 
a well-built replica that accurately depicts    
military aviation history. Many of these are die 
cast and truly one of a kind!  Dr. Jill Thayer. 

The Curatorial Archival Facility is almost completed after 1-1/2 years of 
work! Thanks to Ron Brooks for his  construction expertise. Thanks to Scott 
Stelzle who is overseeing the project, hauling heavy materials and assem-
bling same. Margi Bauer for her assistance in shelving; and to Rob Kinnear 
and Gary Corippo for readying the mannequins for the floor. The carpet is 
in and the space planning is coming together. Volunteer Archivist Jim Blaes 
and I are continuing admin work, curating artifacts as we make this long-
awaited transition to keep and preserve this valuable collection. 

Ron and Scott    

Prepare a Panel 

First Resident! 
Uniforms! 

Second Resident 

Permanent 
Resident 

Ron Brooks Maneuvers   

Fav Hand-Truck With     

Awkward Load Aboard 

 
Bergin 
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RESTORATION CORNER    A-7, Draken 

Ken Trefftzs spray 
paints wing tank of A-7 
Corsair in preparation 
for final roll out com-
ing in a matter of days! 

VISITORS FROM OUTSIDE THE WIRE 

 

Dispatch From The Duckpond   

                                             Dick Woodland                                                                                                         

A “Beaut” like this one is coming to Woodland Auto 
Display on or about August 1.  By the time you read 
this you will already know that this is a picture of a 
1961 _____  _____.  Don’t know? Head on over to 
WAD and see for yourself.  Mr. Woodland plans 
some new cars and “swaps” that are arriving soon. 

 

Woodland Auto Display/Estrella Warbirds Museum 

hosted a whole bunch of Audi autos from up yonder 

in The Land Of Silicon (as in “chip”). The Audi 

Gruppe Silicon Valley pre-planned a trip to Paso 

Robles and EWM/WAD for about 50 cars.  221 

showed up en masse on Saturday, July 10th for a 

day at the Museum campus.  No one could forecast 

a day that approached 115 degrees out on the     

tarmac.  That did not stop the owners and riders 

from covering the campus completely. Estrella    

Coordinator Ken Neuman handled the crowd    

headed by Morgan Chapman, the Group’s liaison, 

who worked with Ken to put this event together.    

AUDIS EVERYWHERE! 

221 OF THEM 

Audi Gruppe Silicon Valley  

Beautiful presentation 
gift to Estrella from  
AGSV and Group Leader 
Morgan Chapman,  
presented to EWM’s Ken 
Neuman on July 10, 
2021. 

Carl Robbins assumes 
position under the  
Draken,  gears up with 
ear and knee protec-
tion to do one of the 
really fun tasks in    
Resto:  ….    SANDING.  
Come lend a hand! 
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WARBIRDS WINGS WHEELS 

 Coming October 2, 2021 

Friday October 1st at 6pm ... 
Barn Dance with Monte Mills Band! 

Quiz Answer:  “NONE OF ABOVE”. See Library Quiz next issue of EAGLE 

WWW11 -  2019 


